
SELECTION STATEMENT FOR 
ARCHITECTS, ENGINEERS AND LAND SURVEYORS 

 
In accordance with Sections 8.285 through 8.291 of the Missouri Revised 
Statutes regarding contracts for architectural, engineering and land surveying 
services, the  
 

Water Department Department selected: 
             (Name of Department) 

 

1. Veenstra & Kimm, Inc. 

2. Powell CWM, Inc. 

3. Taliaferro & Browne Inc. 

 
from the Purchasing Division’s list of pre-qualified providers for the  
 

6 & 8 inch – R/W E Blue Mills Rd. from E Yocum Rd. to N Old Atherton Rd. 
6 & 8 inch – R/W E Blue Mills Rd. from the Little Blue River to N Lentz Rd. 
6 inch – R/W E Old Blue Mills Rd from west of the RR tracks on E Blue Mills Rd. 
to E Blue Mills Rd. 
8 inch – R/W E/N Yocum Rd. from E Blue Mills Rd. to N Union School Rd. 

(Name of Project) 
 

Department staff reviewed each firm’s qualification statement in accordance with 
the following criteria: 
 

1. The specialized experience and technical competence of the firm with 
respect to the services required; 

2. The capacity and capability of the firm to perform the work within the time 
limitations fixed for the completion of the project; 

3. The past record of performance with the firm with respect to such factors 
as control of costs, quality of work and ability to meet schedules; and  

4. The firm’s proximity to and familiarity with the area in which the project is 
located. 

 

Based on the review,  Veenstra & Kimm, Inc. 

 (Name of Firm) 

was determined to be the most qualified firm for this project. 

 

Department staff met with  Veenstra & Kimm, Inc. 

                                                                      (Name of Firm) 

April 28, 2023 And successfully negotiated a contract, based on the  
(Date) Scope of Work for this project. 

 

The fee of  $67,800.00   

 

 04/28/2023 
(Signature of Department Representative) (Date) 
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